
OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
From: RD Dept. 

Date: 01.01.2021 

Kind Attention- RM Sir 

Reg: Extension of cut off date for submission of application for the post of FLCC 
Baran 

Sir 

Contract period of our FLCC incharge Baran is going to expire on 15.02.2021and he will 
also attain the age of 65 in feb 2021 so renewal of his contract is also not possible. To 

appoint a new incharge in his place we have given advertisement on central bank's 

website on 23.10.2020 as well as in local newspaper. Last date of submission of 

application was 30.11.2020. We have also contacted retired staff of our bank and post 
bearers of retire staff union to spread the message, but till date no application has 

received. 

Hence we recommend to extent the date of submission of application for the post upto 

20.01.202 and put it the same opskecatemspaper as well as central bank's website so 

that applications can be received. 

houuy 

Managef RD Chief Manager, RD 

Regional Manager 
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